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Monday Bolton Wanderers Multi Skills 3:15-4:15pm 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Football Skills Year 1 & Year 2 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday  

Friday PTA Doughnut sale 3:15pm. Dance Club Year 5, 6, 3 & 4 - 3:15-4:15pm  Last Day of Term 

Last Weeks Attendance Figures-Rec-98%, Year 1-97%, Year 2-98%, Year 3–96.13%,  

Year 4-99.67%, Year 5-100%, Year 6-97.04%.  Congratulations to Year 5 this week.   

Our Year 2 finished all their SATS test last week. Both Year 2 and Year 6 had a small celebration on Friday 

afternoon in recognition of their hard work. 

Year 1 will do their Phonics Screening, and Year 4 their times tables tests, in the first week after half term. 

We will say goodbye to Mrs Williams at the end of this week.  Everyone wishes her well for the future.  Mrs 

Carr came back to visit last week.  It was great to see her, we wanted to say a proper goodbye as she takes the 

next steps in her career.  Mrs Chymera will be taking over from Mrs Carr, and Mrs Hackett will be involved more 

in Year 5. 

Thank you to everyone for bringing bottles in to school on Friday.  These will be used as prizes at the PTA BBQ 

on Friday 30th June.  A Reminder that it will be the PTA AGM tomorrow, Tuesday 23rd May, from 7:30pm. If you 

wish to attend contact the PTA on stsaviourpta@hotmail.com for a TEAMS invite. 

Some of our Year 4 children took part in Computing Sessions at St Stephens last week. They really enjoy the 

session and learned a great deal. 

Our school Sports Day will be on Friday 23rd June, starting at 1:15pm. We are likely to have it as we did last 

year, in the school grounds. 

The choir have been practicing for the Music Festival Performance on Wednesday 14th June, our first week back 

after the half term break.  A copy of the letter with information about this event is on our school website under 

the Parents- Letters Home tab. Please make sure you have confirmed your child’s attendance online via Pay360, 

or via an email to school. If you child will not be attending please drop us a line to confirm this. 

Our first induction meeting, for parents who have children joining us in our Reception in September, is this 

Thursday 25th May at 6:00pm in school.  

Information re the Anderton Centre residential trip next year for our current Year 2 & Year 3 children is on 

the school website. Please confirm your child’s attendance via Pay360 by the end of the today, as numbers must 

be confirmed with the Anderton Centre and deposits paid. If your child will not be attending please email school 

to let us know. 

Reminder that it’s our PTA doughnut sale this Friday after school. Krispy Kreme original glazed doughnuts. £1.25 

each. £13 for a box. 

If you would like to amend your child’s school meal arrangements, for when we return to school after the half 

term break, you must email school before 3:15pm this Wednesday, so we can make the necessary amendments. 

If you wish to book for our Breakfast/Afterschool Care Club for the week we return to school, Monday 

12th June, both your booking forms & payments must be with school by 10:30am this Friday 26th May. 

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. Subscribe to receive our weekly 

newsletter by email or download our mobile app, where you can find info about Newsletters, messages from 

school, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. The app is available from the Google Play Store and the App 

Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on Facebook & Twitter at @stsaviource.  To log into the online 

payment system click on the following link https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home 

SPECIAL MENTION - Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school             

Rec-Amber, Class 1-Oliver, Class 2-Whole Class,  

Class 3-Jason, Class 4-Horatio ,Class 5-Louis, Class 6-Ebony 
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NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING 

22nd May 2023 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - School Closes Friday 26th May 3:15pm – re-opens Monday 12th June 2023 
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